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Hashtags:
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1. Our team of passionate professional therapists works with their hearts and soul to help

transform the lives of people with autism. Meet our team of professional therapists to

learn more. https://orionabainc.com/meet-our-team/

Add the text: Our professional therapists can help your child.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/meet-our-team/


2. We genuinely care for every individual and will treat them with respect and dignity. Our

in-home therapies and other services will ensure a healthy learning environment for

your loved ones. Schedule your free consultation today:

https://orionabainc.com/contact-us/

Add the text: Improve your child’s learning with in-home therapies.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/contact-us/


3. At Orion ABA, we serve your loved ones with personalized ABA therapy programs that

are tailored to meet their strengths and requirements.

https://orionabainc.com/services/

Add the text: We develop a nurturing and supportive environment.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/services/


4. We offer functional communication training to help your children focus on verbal

communication by utilizing speech generating devices, pictures, and singing.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

Add the text: Our therapies will improve your child’s communication skills.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/


5. Our family-focused ABA therapy will help your children learn new skills and encourage

independence. With our therapies, we will address every aspect of your child’s life.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

Add the text: Help your children can take independent decisions.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/


6. Orion ABA believes in providing evidence-based ABA therapies to help children with ASD

through individualized and person-centered approaches.

https://orionabainc.com/contact-us/

Add the text: Our ABA therapy is tailored according to your child’s strengths.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/contact-us/


7. ABA therapy is an evidence-based practice that helps form our thinking about the world

around us. It can help increase positive behavior in your children so they can make

decisions about real-world situations. https://orionabainc.com/what-is-aba-therapy/

Add the text: Our therapy promotes positive behavior in your child.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/what-is-aba-therapy/


8. Research has shown that ABA therapy is one of the most successful therapies for early

intervention for children with autism. At Orion ABA, we will closely work with your child

and tailor our therapy according to their strengths so that they can meet their goals

effectively. https://orionabainc.com/what-is-aba-therapy/

Add the text: We can help your children meet their goals.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/what-is-aba-therapy/


9. ASD or Autism Spectrum Disorder is a developmental disorder that’s commonly

associated with difficulty in communication and interaction with others. Learn more

about it here: https://orionabainc.com/autism-information-2/

Add the text: Our professional therapists can help.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/autism-information-2/


10. Beginning your child’s ABA therapy in the early stages can be a challenge. However, our

professionals will work closely with your children at home to provide individualized

treatment and assistance. https://orionabainc.com/beginning-aba-therapy/

Add the text: ABA therapy in the early stages.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/beginning-aba-therapy/


11. How should you begin your child’s ABA therapy? Here are a few simple steps that you

need to follow. https://orionabainc.com/beginning-aba-therapy/

Add the text: Start your child’s ABA therapy today!

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/beginning-aba-therapy/


12. At Orion ABA, we are determined to provide consultation to anyone in need which is

why we offer international consultations to help kids with autism. If you are an

international client, here’s how we can help.

https://orionabainc.com/international-consultation/

Add the text: Get consultation for your child internationally.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/international-consultation/


13. Orion ABA provides ongoing and one-time training sessions that can help parents

understand various aspects of ABA therapy. Contact us today to discuss your training

needs. https://orionabainc.com/events-and-traning/

Add the text: We offer consultancy and training sessions for parents.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/events-and-traning/


14. We offer a broad range of treatment services including ABA treatment, behavioral health

services, language assessment services, and more.

https://orionabainc.com/autism-clinical-service/

Add the text: Avail a vast range of treatment services.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/autism-clinical-service/


15. Orion ABA is here to help you and your family through family-focused therapies and

treatments. We will stand with you through your child’s journey from diagnosis of ASD to

their adulthood. https://orionabainc.com/why-choose-us/

Add the text: We provide therapies from childhood to adulthood.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/why-choose-us/


16. Our professional therapists are experienced and qualified to provide comprehensive and

highly personalized programs to help your child meet their goals.

https://orionabainc.com/why-choose-us/

Add the text: We will help your child meet their development goals.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/why-choose-us/


17. Our vast range of services includes in-home consultations, behavior and skill

assessment, data collection, social skill development, parent education, parent coaching,

and much more. https://orionabainc.com/why-choose-us/

Add the text: We offer in-home consultations and more!

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/why-choose-us/


18. Some people may express concerns about ABA therapy and its effectiveness for children

with autism. However, at Orion ABA, we stress naturalistic teaching which encourages

the generalization of skills. https://orionabainc.com/faqs/

Add the text: We focus on teaching and encouragement.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/faqs/


19. ABA therapy is covered by a majority of insurances for children that have been

diagnosed with ASD by a professional clinician. Orion ABA works with a vast network of

insurance providers and healthcare services. https://orionabainc.com/faqs/

Add the text: Your insurances have got you covered.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/faqs/


20. At Orion ABA, we also provide therapies in languages other than English. Our services

are available in Spanish, Hindi, and Urdu to help prioritize your language needs.

https://orionabainc.com/faqs/

Add the text: Avail multilingual therapies.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/faqs/


21. As we take a family-centered approach with our therapies, during our sessions we

encourage siblings and family members to participate in the therapy. Your BCBA will also

work closely with you to develop parent-training goals. https://orionabainc.com/faqs/

Add the text: Parent training with a family-centered approach.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/faqs/


22. With our training programs, your children can learn independent living skills. These

therapies include training for cleaning, cooking, hygiene, dressing, and more.

https://orionabainc.com/services/

Add the text: Help your children learn living skills.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/services/


23. The staff at Orion ABA uses a multidisciplinary approach to offer comprehensive services

to families. Our team comprises three major qualifications including BCBA, MBA, and

LCSW. https://orionabainc.com/faqs/

Add the text: A multidisciplinary therapy for your child.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/faqs/


24. During each therapy session, our therapist will collect data and review your child’s

progress to determine the best course of action and reduce any waste of time.

https://orionabainc.com/services/

Add the text: Keep track of your child’s therapy progress.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/services/


25. We provide parents with various resources that can help them learn more about autism

and how treatments can help. https://orionabainc.com/services/

Add the text: Avail of our resources and treatments.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/services/


26. Our QBS certified Safety Care for Families trainer will provide you with crisis prevention,

individualized instructions, and de-escalation techniques to help you form positive

parenting strategies. https://orionabainc.com/services/

Add the text: Our trainers provide a vast range of services.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/services/


27. At Orion ABA, we apply the science of behavior analysis to help nurture and support

families and individuals. https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

Add the text: Behavior analysis and support for families.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/


28. Orion ABA provides empowerment and resources to individuals with autism through

personalized ABA therapies at every stage of their life.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

Add the text: Personalized ABA therapies at every stage.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/


29. We are determined to develop a family environment where everyone accepts who they

are and encourage each other’s talents. https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

Add the text: Encouragement of talents and strengths.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/


30. At Orion ABA, we use practical individualized intervention techniques and

evidence-based approaches to help children with ASD. We are equipped with qualified

and experienced therapists who can provide consistent and comprehensive services.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

Add the text: Evidence-based intervention techniques and therapies.

Disclaimer: Please note that this content has been proofread manually and through grammar
checkers to eliminate all spacing errors. Any spacing errors you may come across are due to
compatibility issues in Microsoft Word.

https://orionabainc.com/about-us/

